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Brussels, 23rd of October 2017 

 

EGEA Working Group 6 (WG6) 
Brake & Suspension Test Equipment 

 
 
 
 

Dear Members, 
 
On behalf of the Chairman of Working Group 6, Jordi Brunet, we have the pleasure in sending you the agenda 
rev00 for the next meeting of the Working Group 6 of the European Garage Equipment Association, to be held 
on: 
 
 

 
 
 
Please find hereunder the agenda rev00. 
 

Agenda (Rev00)  
 
 

1. Opening and welcome  
 

2. Approval of the minutes of the last Working Group 6 meeting held on 6th of April 2017 in Brussels 
 

3. Suspension testing activities 
3.1. Report from SubWG6 meetings 
3.2. Updated GOCA specification 
3.3. Outstanding issues 
3.4. Next steps and time schedule 

 
4. Test equipment calibration according to ISO 17025 and potential conflict with roadworthiness 

testing–updates from members (if any) 
 

5. EN17003: standard for the safety of roller brake testers for vehicles (> 3,5 tons GVW) - Current status 

 
6. Roadworthiness PTI Directive 2014/45/EU – implementation at national level – updates from 

members (if any) 
6.1. Member’s round-up: Members are kindly requested to share any information on the 

implementation of Directive 2014/45/EU at national level 
 

7. Discussion on further work for the group – priorities for 2017/2018                    
 

8. Any other business 
 

Friday, 10th of November 2017, 09h30 – 16h00 
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9. Thank you and closure 

 
* * *  

 
 
Please note that a sandwich buffet will be served during the lunch break. 
 
 
We are looking forward to seeing you all in Brussels for this next WG6 meeting, 
 
 
With kind regards, 
 
Eléonore van Haute 
EGEA Secretary General 
 


